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Mission: Our mission is to continuously improve,  
operate, and maintain a safe and  efficient transportation  

system that serves our citizens and commerce.  
 

Dear Property Owner or Resident: 

The Sacramento County Department of Transportation is moving forward with construction of the Auburn 

Boulevard Bicycle and Pedestrian Improvement Project from west of Annadale Lane to west of Winding Way.  This 

newsletter is being provided to inform you about construction activities and project schedule.  Please see the contact 

information listed on the back of this newsletter if you have any questions.  We appreciate your patience as we work 

to complete the project. 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Ron E. Vicari, Director 
Department of Transportation 
 
 

Construction Activities: 

The project was bid on December 12, 2019 and awarded to McGuire and Hester.  Construction is scheduled to 

begin in April 2020 with completion anticipated in September 2020.  Some preliminary work may occur prior to the 

start of construction including tree removal, temporary fencing for tree protection, and construction area signing.  

Access will be maintained to all residences and businesses during construction.  Pedestrian and bicycle access will also 

be maintained. 

 

Project work includes: 

 Construction of curb/gutter, sidewalks, ramps, bicycle lanes, street lights, and transit bus pullouts. 

 Installation of a pedestrian-activated traffic signal west of Annadale Lane. 

 Installation of drainage improvements  and driveway reconstruction in areas of new sidewalk construction. 

 Installation of bicycle lane signage and pavement markings. 
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AUBURN BOULEVARD BICYCLE AND PEDESTRIAN 
IMPROVEMENT PROJECT  

LEADING THE WAY TO GREATER MOBILITY 

Project Funding: 

The funding for this project is from the Federal Highway Safety Improvement Program (HSIP), the Congestion 

Mitigation Air Quality (CMAQ) Program and Sacramento County Measure A Sales Tax revenue. 
 

How can I learn more about this project? 

Visit sacdot.com and under the PROJECTS & PROGRAMS tab, follow the “Transportation Projects” link.   

If you have questions or need more information about the project, or if you are visually impaired and need 

alternative formats for the information, please contact: 
 

Stan Sorensen, Project Manager  

Sacramento County Department of Transportation 

E-mail: sorensens@saccounty.net    

Phone: 916-874-2816 
 

Anthony Voo, Project Engineer  

Sacramento County Department of Transportation 

E-mail: vooa@saccounty.net   

Phone: 916-874-7871 
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